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July 16, 2004

Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Secretary

Washington Utilities and
Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W.

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7254

Re:  Docket No. UT-043023
Corrected cover sheet to Amendment Number 1 regarding the Interconnection
Agreement between Qwest Corporation and Preferred Long Distance, Inc.

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Pursuant to request of Commission Staff, please find enclosed an original and two (2) copies of the
corrected Request for Approval Cover Sheet to Amendment No. 1 concerning the Interconnection
Agreement between Qwest Corporation and Preferred Long Distance, Inc. for the State of
Washington. The name has been corrected from Preferred Long Distance to Preferred Long
Distance, Inc.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Adam L. Sherr

ALS/mep
Enclosures
cc: Philynda Dillard w/enc
Jerry Nussbaum, Preferred Long Distance, Inc. w/enc



